
Witness appeal
Lothian  and  Borders  Police  are  appealing  for  witnesses
following an alleged assault in a nightclub in Edinburgh in
the early hours of Sunday morning.

A 19-year-old man suffered a broken jaw in the incident in the
Liquid Rooms, in Victoria Street, between 1-1.15am.

A 20-year-old man has been arrested and charged in connection
with the incident, and was released on undertaking to appear
at court at a later date.

A police spokesperson said: ‘There would have been a number of
people in the area at the time of this incident, and we are
asking  anyone  who  may  have  seen  what  happened  to  come
forward.’
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